The Planning Board met on the above date with Byron Butterfield, Harold Grant, Charles Gilmore and Mildred Dudley present.

Roger Pearson of Littleton, Chairman of North Country Resource Conservation and Development project, has announced that they would try out the "Ajax" plan and the results would probably be known by the end of Auguat 1969.

Bryon presented maps from the U.S. Department of Agriculture Soil Conservation Service to be used for our study. Also a Booklet from N. H. Water Supply and Pollution Control Commission.

Meeting adjourned 8:35 P. M.

Secretary/